LAFCO MEMORANDUM

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION
105 East Anapamu Street ¢ Santa Barbara CA 93101 ¢ (805) 568-3391 ¢ Fax (805) 568-2249

September 10, 2015 (Agenda)

TO: Each Member of the Commission

FROM: Paul Hood%\/\AX

Executive Officer

SUBJECT:  Report on Recent Fair Political Practices Committee (FPPC) Rule
Amendments Regarding Conflict of Interest

This is an Informational Report. No Action is Necessary
At the July 2, 2015, Commission meeting, Commissioner Geyer requested that LAFCO Legal
Counsel Bill Dillon report back at the next meeting regarding recent FPPC rule amendments.

The amendments relate to the “public general” exception for conflicts of interests.

Legal Counsel Dillon will provide a verbal update at the September 10, 2015, Commission
meeting.

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.
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